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Rejoinder for News flashed in TV Channels 

 

News flashed in TV Channels today (13.05.2020) reporting 

that Fire rescue department’s staff working in Raj Bhavan 

Campus tested for Corona Virus and resulted positive, where as 

the fact is, the affected person is not working in Raj Bhavan 

campus at present.  

He has been transferred to T.Nagar Fire rescue division on 

14.04.2020 and working at T.Nagar division.  

So, kindly carryout this one as rejoinder.  

Raj Bhavan, Chennai – 22      Sd/- 

Date : 13.05.2020        Addl. Director (PR)  

 


